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STATEMENT


UPR of China 22 October 2013
挪威欢迎中国代表团。(Norway welcomes the delegation of China.) 
Norway recognizes the contribution China’s economic growth has made towards promoting the standards of the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights (ICESCR) in China. 
Norway notes China’s efforts to prepare the ratification of the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights and recommends that China move towards ratification of the ICCPR in the near future. 

Norway recognizes that the space for public expression in Chinese society has expanded in past decades. Yet, apparent disparities exist between the space for expression and the legal protection of public expression, which may lead to arbitrary and disproportional restrictions on the freedom of expression. Norway recommends that China makes further efforts towards safeguarding the freedom of expression of all citizens. 

Norway recognizes the ongoing legal reforms that aim to reduce the use capital punishment in China. We see this as an important step towards an effective moratorium on executions, and the eventual abolition of the death penalty in China. Norway recommends that China increases judicial transparency in the use of the death penalty.
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